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2022 CHRISTMAS FUND DRIVE 

Dear Residents,  

 

With the Yuletide Season now upon us, we reflect on the past year with gratitude for 

all our blessings and use this opportunity to give back to those who serve the 

community and its residents.  

 

As a yearly tradition, DVA is once again appealing to our generous and warm-hearted 

homeowners and residents, especially in light of the unexpected challenges brought 

about by the continuing Covid-19 pandemic and the recent typhoons and floods, to 

give to the Christmas Fund Drive for the following 200+ employees:  
 

Beneficiaries No. of 
Employees 

DVA Employees (Office Staff, Maintenance & Drivers) 28 

Barangay Employees (Office Staff, Maintenance, Tanods) 41 

Village Security Force 90 

Garbage Collection Crew 38 

Others (Agency Personnel) 22 

   Total        219 

 
A modest contribution of ₱3,000.00 contribution was charged in the previous years. 
This amount is to be reflected in the 2023 Statement of Account which is to be released 

in December 2022.  
 
If you wish to opt out, please get in touch with the DVA Office at 8843-2262 extension 

101 or send an email to rcsapiandante@dva.org.ph with the Subject: Opt-Out by 
December 9, 2022. To safeguard your privacy, we will not publish nor make available 
the list of those who contributed or opted out.  Conversely, if you wish to make an 

additional contribution, kindly send check payments to the DVA office for proper 
documentation. 
 

Please be reminded that personal appeals of personnel and other service providers 
are prohibited. If such requests are made, please inform the DVA office at 8843-2262 
Extension 125.  

 
On behalf of our DVA staff and the service providers, we would like to express our 

appreciation for your generosity and support. Wishing you and your family more 
blessings of peace, love, and hope! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
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